
 
 
Dear Community Partner: 
 
CAA has made the difficult decision to temporarily close to help “flatten the curve” and reduce the 
spread of COVID-19.  However, this does not mean we are not continuing to serve our clients.   
 
Here’s how we are helping: 
 

• We will continue to operate our mobile food pantry, three times a month.   
• Our Comprehensive Case Management and Employment Program (CCMEP) will continue to 

provide support to clients over the phone.  
• Our GCMI entrepreneurship program is signing individuals up for future training and providing 

online and over the phone Coaching and Technical Assistance, as well as helping business 
owners navigate emergency loan resources.   

• Head Start is providing parents with materials and online lesson plans to continue teaching 
children at home. Teachers will also provide virtual home visits.  

• Tax preparation will continue online and by mailing in tax documents. 
• We will continue to work with our Project Lift clients by phone and online. 

 
We know that the need doesn’t stop because of COVID-19, and the staff at CAA is committed to 
continue to provide support to those in our community who need it most.  We will continue to keep you 
updated as we navigate through this.  Thank you for your continued support! 
 
Warm Regards,  
 
 
Mark B. Lawson, Esq. 
President/CEO 
Community Action Agency 


